
	
	
Dear	EACS	members,

Happy	New	Year!

As	we	are	entering	2019,	we	are	looking	forward	to	some	exciting	events	this
year.	Starting	with	our	Standard	of	care	meeting	in	Bucharest	30-31st	of	January,
the	 next	moderated	 period	 of	 our	 Clinical	Management	 of	HIV	Online	Course
ending	 on	 10th	 February	 2019	 and	 our	 HIV	 Summer	 School	 in	 Montpellier,
France	from	30th	August	to	3rd	September,	we	will	move	to	our	highlight	of	the
year	which	 is	 our	European	AIDS	Conference	organised	 in	Basel,	 Switzerland
from	6-9	of	November	2019.

With	 the	 landscape	 of	 HIV	 and	 AIDS	 continually	 evolving,	 the	 17th	 European
AIDS	Conference,	drawing	on	the	best	and	latest	science,	will	be	at	the	forefront
of	helping	you	translate	these	developments	into	daily	clinical	practice.	We	plan
to	 create	 not	 only	 a	 stimulating	 scientific	 programme	 but	 also	 an	 innovative
space	 where	 you	 can	 meet,	 learn	 and	 share	 science	 and	 experiences	 with
fellow	clinicians.	We	really	hope	you	can	join	us	there.

Finally,	 let	 me	 thank	 you	 for	 all	 your	 support	 and	 enthusiasm	 in	 2018.	 Let’s
continue	 to	work	 together	 for	an	AIDS-free	generation	and	no	more	new	HIV
infections.

Together	we	can	change	the	world!

Best	wishes,
Jürgen	Rockstroh
President
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